
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RAWMARSH ASHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

School Sports Day at EIS – Years F2 to 6 

 

This year, once again, we have the opportunity to hold our sports day at The English Institute of Sport, Sheffield.  This forms 

part of our commitment to provide quality sports and PE to the children. 

 

We have therefore arranged for all children, from F2 through to Year 6, to visit EIS on Wednesday 25th April 2018. 

 

Pupils will be taking part in athletic events including running, jumping and throwing and will need their PE kit (white T-shirt 

and black shorts) and trainers, for this indoor venue.   

 

Please provide your child with a snack for the morning, a packed lunch and drinks.   

 

The coaches will depart from school/EIS as follows: 

Leave school:  9.15am     

Leave EIS:  2.45pm approx.   

 

Coaches will transport the children back to school at the end of the event. They can then be collected at approximately 3.15pm 

to 3.30pm (depending on the traffic).  Children cannot be taken home directly from EIS. 

 

Parents/carers are most welcome to come and watch the children for the whole, or part of the day.  We are hiring the athletics 

hall and there will be plenty of seating for everyone.  Please arrive no earlier than 9.45am. 

 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a separate letter is being sent out for you to order a packed lunch from school (if 

required). 

 

There will be no cost for this visit. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


